June 23, 2016

Dear Mr, and Mrs. Drechsler

I am writing you this letter because I am truly grateful for being one of the five recipients of To
the Top with Laptops, as well as to thank you for helping me financially with my college
education.

This year I am graduating from Port Chester High School this year and will continue my
education at University at Albany as an intended business major and I will work hard in order to
get accepted into the university’s School of Business. After completing my degree, one of my
top goals is to work for a well-known corporation. In the future I would love to give back to high

school students who struggle financially just like me.

Once again, I am very thankful and honored for being one of the recipients of this scholarship.
For me being awarded this wonderful scholarship, To the Top with Laptops, helps me focus
more on my education and allows me to be closer to my goal of becoming a businesswoman. I
truly hope that one day I can make a difference in a student’s life just like you have done for me.

Sincerely,

S 'y .
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Erica Martinez

604 North Main St.
Port Chester, NY 10573




